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Fanbelt Flyer

Next meeting is April 6th at Lost Dutchman Park- NO meeting on Wednesday the 3rd.

Upcoming events:

Cactus Corvair Picnic at Lost Dutchman's Park on April 6th, 10:00 AM to 2:00
PM.

Airplane/Corvair/Corvette Show at Chandler Airport in Chandier, AZ. Will meet at
Tumbleweed park to go to the airport together. The cars will be exhibited next to
the plans. A great time is had by all. Maps and more information can be obtained

at the Lost Dutchman picnic.

Tech Session on May 4rd at Diane and Bob Rencenberger House- time to be
determined.



Your Officer's for 2012 are:

President - John Seaman- phone number 480-242-1211- email Rampside63
@hotmail.com

Vice President - Miner Fleming

Treasurer - Diane Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Secretary - Bob Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Board Members:

John Priddy

Bruce Levitch

Larry Starr

Webmaster - Dave Wenzlick

Fanbelt Flyer Editor - Mary Seaman

Librarian - Minor Fleming

Hobbiest Counsel Representative- Andy Lange - Assistance Art Vermier

Web address is cactuscorvairclub.com Deadline for articles, ads, etc... is the 15th of
each month. Submit items and Exchange Newsletters to:

Mary Seaman

Fanbelt Flyer Editor
Cactus Corvair Club Inc.
P O Box 67266

Phoenix, AZ 85082-7266

Meeting place graciously supplied by Thorobred Chevrolet, 2121 Arizona Ave. in
Chandler. Meeting start time for Membership is 7:00 p.m.



PREZ SEZ,

Well we had a small get together at Organ Stop Pizza March 16th and had a few
cars there. Dave and Cathy, Miner and Cosma, Charlie Dye, Bob and Diane, Greg
Avery and his Fiance Louse, G.O. Christopher(who invited his family), Larry Star,
and Mary and myself. I hope I didn't forget any one. If I did I didn't mean too.
We had a good time listning to there great Organ and a very nice get together.
Most everyone brought a corvair. It was a nice day with great people.

I hope everyone will meet us at the Lost Dutchmen state park April 6th we will
start around 10 a.m. I have invited the Tucson Club and hope a few will show
up. Bring a covered dish and your own drinks. The club will provide the meat and
water. We will be grilling hambergers and hot dogs. If you something else you
will need to bring that and you are more then welcome to put them on the grill.

Iam sorry to say our trip to Laughlin has been put on hold. Not enough people
wanted to do it at this time. Maybe its to long for them to drive a Corvair all that
ways or too late in the season, who knows.

Don't forget our Tech session is coming up in May. It will be held at Bob and
Dianes houseé. We will have Sub sandwichs so bring a covered dish to share and
if you want soda please feel free to bring it. Date and more information in this
newsletter. its in May.

Our Monthly Meeting for April will be at the Lost Dutchmen State Park after we
eat so please come join us April 6th. 2013. That's all I have at this time Come
injoy the day April 6th and maybe take a hike. (bring water for that) and enjoy
the cars and the club members.

And thank each and everyone of you for being a member of the best dam
Corvair club in America. See you in April.

John



Treasure's Report

Cactus Corvair Club
Treasurer's Report
March 2013

Beginning balance as of 03-01-13 $1,283.32

INCOME

Membership $50.00
50-50 Raffle 25.00
Sale of car plates 80.00
Total income $155.00

EXPENSES

Feb. Tech session food $61.14
Newsletter/stamps 33.48

April picnic ramada res. 30.00
Car plates 98.92

Cards 7.88

Total expenses $231.42

Ending balance as of 03-31-13 $1,216.90

April Birthday's- Jim Johnson, Mary Seaman, Dorothy Matuseuite, Donna Sparber
April Anniversary's- None

New Membership- Gary and Helen Moore

Please keep in your prayers Darlene Martin

Remember if you have not sent us your birthday and/or anniversary info, or your

information is missing or incorrect, please forward the information to Rampside63
@hotmail.com to be added to the list.



Secretary's Report
March 2013

President John Seaman called the meeting to order at 7:00 P M. The minutes of the
previous meeting were accepted as printed in the Fanbelt Flyer. The
treasurer's report showed a balance of $1,283.32 as of 02/28/13.

We welcomed Jim Allen, a guest from Springfield, IL
and Ron Matusevitz, who is a new member of our club.

OLD BUSINESS

We will be having a picnic at the Lost Dutchman State Park on Saturday April 6 at 11:00
AM. We will meet at the Palo Verde Ramada. This will also be our meeting time instead
of the Wednesday April 3 date. All who are attending the picnic, please bring a

covered dish of food to share. The club will be providing the meat for grilling, plates,
utensils, and water. If you need something other than water, please bring it along.
Please see the CactusCorvair.com website for directions to the park.

There was some talk about the Route 66 road trip again this May, but so few seemed
interested that we have cancelled it for now. Perhaps there will be more people
interested in cooler weather.

It won't be too long until we have our annual October show, so get those cars polished
and running. I hope Gary and Bob will read this part.

NEW BUSINESS

Sunday April 7 will be the annual Chandler Dayz at the Chandler Airport (not to be
confused with the Stellar Airport). Those who are attending will meet at 8:00 AM at the
park southeast of Germann Rd. and Arizona Ave. If you are unfamiliar with the

area, be sure to go to the Cactus Corvair website (CactusCorvair.com).

We now have Cactus Corvair Club car plates for $10 each thanks
to Miner Fleming. You may purchase them at our next club meeting.

May 4 at 11:00 AM will be our next Tech session at Bob and Diane's
place. The club will be providing sub sandwiches and drinks. Please
bring a dish of food to share. RSVP us at 480-775-8116.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:52 PM.



For Sale:

Set of 140 heads for sale. They have been re-done by S & S Machine Shop owner. Don't
need them anymore, he sold his car and wants $350.00 for them. Call John at 480-242-
1211.

Good running 95 horse power engine for sale, $1000.00 or best offer. Has 57,000 plus
miles. Call John at 480-242-1211

Brand new late model tinted windshield, asking $225.00. Call John at 480-242-1211.

Clark's Corvair Parts:

Clark’s has baen your supplier for quality rapros for the past 37 years.
This year, we expect to reproduce even more parts for your Corvalr.

See the Supplement for the following:
VARIOUS NEW FC ITEMS
1964 TRIM TURBO PARTS
STAINLESS GAS TANK SENDERS
LATE MODEL STEERING COLUMN PARTS

650 Page 2007-2012 Catalog

USA -$6 CANADA - $9.95 Most Other Countries - $12.95

Clark’s Corvair Parts®
400 Mohawk Trall, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370

413-625-9776 FAX: 413-625-8498
www.corvair.com _ email: clarks@corvair.com

1¥ahd i slore only Coupon valy on regulat, sale. promational andfcr
An exc‘usive clearance priced ems. Linul one per cusiomer M purghase ol

$50, helore taxes, required). Void it copred. sold, purchased Iranslerred
in_st°re oﬁer taxed or where prohibited Caniot be combined with any other coupon

associate chscount. OfficeMax - Customer Perks and/or Retail Connacl
prcing Not valhd on purchases of gifl cacds, general-use prepad cards
fhong cards. Virgin Mobile devices US poslage stamps, shredding
services. MaxAssuance . OtiveMax ImPress  Print Center. Clitcenter
Qlficeax Essentials Kils, assembly or FedEx  shipping services Nol
vald on prior purchasss o1 o1 credil card payments Caupon musl be
surrendered at ime of purchase. Nocash or credil back Cashvalue 001¢
© 2013 OMX (ng

@ OfficeMax’ OfficeMax
L3N _ 2950 West Apache Trail
Your next in-store purchase of Apache Junction, AZ 85120
$50 or moret. (480) 671-6999
Offer valld thru 06/29/13 2317202103311383 Fax (480) 671-6669

impress1170@officemax.com




Just for Laugh's

When I was a young minister, a funeral director asked me to hold a grave side
service for a homeless man with no family or friends. The funeral was to be at a
cemetery way out in the country. This was a new cemetery and this man was the
first to be laid to rest there.

I was not familiar with the area and became lost. Being a typical man, of course,
I did not ask for directions. I finally found the cemetery about an hour late. The
back hoe was there and the crew was eating their lunch. The hearse was
nowhere to be seen.

I apologized to the workers for being late. As I looked into the open grave, I saw
the vault lid already in place. I told the workers I would not keep them long, but
that this was the proper thing to do. The workers, still eating their lunch,
gathered around the opening.

I was young and enthusiastic and poured out my heart and soul as I preached.
The workers joined in with, "Praise the Lord," "Amen," and "Glory!" I got so into
the service that I preached and preached and preached, from Genesis to The
Revelation.

When the service was over, I said a prayer and walked to my car. As I opened
the door, I heard one of the workers say, "I never saw anything like that before
and I've been putting in septic systems for twenty years."

Cleaning the Attic

While cleaning the attic, Joan and Harry found an old stub for some shoes they
left at the repair shop 10 years ago. They thought it would be funny to go to the
shop and see if the shoes were still there. So they did. They handed the stub to
the repair man who took it and looked in the back. He came out again and said,
"They'll be ready on Wednesday."



Membership Application
Cactus Corvair Club, Inc.
Chapter #850 Of Corsa

Date:
Name:
Spouse:
Address:
City/State/Z ip:
Phone:
Email:
Birthday

Anmiversary date if Married
Corvairs Owned:

Membership dues are $25.00

Please make check payable to Cactus Corvair Club
And mail this form to Cactus Corvair club-
Membership P.O. Box 67266, Pheenix, AZ. 85082

H you would like to receive this form electronically, please
Contact the president of the club by email: rampside63@
Hotmail.com.

Application given out by:
Membership in the Cactus Corvair Club (CCC) is open
To anyone that has the interest in Corvairs. We are a
Charter member of Corvair Society of America (CORSA)

Our meeting are held on the first Wednesday of each month
At Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave m Chandler,
AZ. At 7:00 pan. you are welcome to come join us.



